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EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

There were no odor reports in the month of October.

The step screen has been repaired and returned to service. A representative of Huber was on site

and performed the repairs. He said the unit is in poor shape and will require replacement.

The two influent pump 20 hp motors have been rewound, reinstalled and put into service. One

set of the windings had burned out.

A new waste activated sludge pump is being installed. The old WAS pump was a chopper pump

installed before the upgrade in 2003. It has been replaced with a Gorman-Rupp self priming

pump which will allow for the secondary clarifiers to be completely emptied by this pump. The

chopper pump would go airbound while there was still liquid in the tank.

The Lakeside screening unit has been removed from service as it requires further repair.

Pump #2 at Station A, Valley Beach Ave., has been removed from service and will be removed

from the station to determine why it failed.

Semi-annual collection system clean and camera will take place the week of November 14th.


